
Dear Committee Members,


I am writing to urge you to pass SB 2331.

I have visited Theodore Roosevelt National Parks many times. I am committed to making sure 
that the wild horses be treated humanely and are well-managed.


A working group, made up of committed stakeholders that care for the survival of the only wild 
horses in the state of North Dakota would be an amazing legacy.


Federal protection for the TRNP wild horses should be of upmost priority for  the herds 
survival.

To see the horses roam the park is an unforgettable experience and most be preserved for 
future generations to experience and enjoy.


Thank you for your time and consideration.


Caroline Christie 


